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Dear Faithful Friends,!!
Darleen and I are always grateful for your continued support.  Not only do you provide for our financial 
needs, but so many of you remind us often that you pray for us regularly.  Only the Lord knows how 
important that is to us.!!
I had a very good trip to Myanmar.  It seems that the Earth is getting much larger with every passing 
year, because the trip seems to get longer each time!  We had a conference in Yangon with around fifty 
pastors and missionaries in attendance.  We also had more than one hundred and fifty college students 
there for each service.  The week ended with the graduation of the Bible college, and I was given the 
honor of speaking during the proceedings.  This was my fourth trip to Myanmar over the last several 
years.  Many changes are taking place. It is not as everyone would like it to be, but there is no doubt 
that progress is being made.  Please pray that things continue to move in the right direction.!!
We are planning to make a move this summer if all goes well.  We have sold our house in North 
Carolina and are looking to buy a home in Smyrna, Tennessee.  Three of our four children now live 
within thirty minutes of Smyrna.  Please understand, this does not change our ministry.  I have not had 
an office in Kings Mountain for many years now.  The office space was needed for more important 
things, and we travel most of the time anyway.  Darleen will probably stay home more than she has in 
the past; however, she does still plan to travel a great deal.  We have been praying about this for about 
a year now.  It appears that things are coming together.  Of course, this has been discussed with our 
pastor, Pastor Barry Goodman, and with Pastor Wingard and the board of World Wide New Testament 
Baptist Mission.  Everyone is on board with the move.  We do not claim to know the future, but 
presently, our retirement is planned to coincide with our heavenly home going!  We would appreciate 
your prayers as we move forward.  If you have any questions, please feel free to ask.!!
We pray that the Lord will bless you continually.!!
In His Service,!
Danny and Darleen Whetstone 
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